
 
                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Women’s Lacrosse 
Officials Training      
       FALL 2020 
 

Classroom: 
 
October 11th, 12th, & 14th 
(Sun/Mon/Wed)    
  
7:00-9:30pm

 

Classes will be held live on Zoom; 
all classroom sessions will be virtual  

(Zoom meeting info to follow) 

 
 

No previous lacrosse experience is needed. 
 

- We will teach you everything needed to be a successful, professional umpire. 
- Once class work is completed, you will be given opportunities to work with 
seasoned officials to gain field experience. 
- Your $60 registration fee for adults ($45 for high school students) covers all 
training sessions (classroom and field training), umpire’s manual, flag, cards and 
2020 association dues 
- Additional start-up costs include US Lacrosse membership and the purchase of an 
umpire shirt, black shorts and a Fox 40 whistle. 
- Total start-up expenses will be recovered within the first four games you work. 
- Women’s lacrosse is rapidly growing in the Metroplex both at the grade school and 
high school levels. You will have the opportunity to work as many games as your 
schedule will allow. 

 
 
To reserve your place in the class, please use PayPal.me/NTWLOA directly or email Kendra 
at training@ntwloa.com for info on mailing payment via check. **Please include with 
payment: your name, address, email and phone number so we can register you** 
 

 
email Kendra Scarberry with any questions at: training@ntwloa.com 

 
Visit: https://www.facebook.com/NTWLOA/                                                             
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